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this comprehensive text details the design
development and operation of turbo machinery
starting with the fundamentals of thermodynamics
and advancing to the latest trends in the
development and production of turbo machines the
author provides in depth methods for analyzing new
design procedures and maximizing their structural
integrity and operating efficiency the book aims
at presenting the topics of bridge engineering
expressed in simple and lucid language the
presentation is comprehensive and methodical as
well as interesting and easy to follow this well
known text book provides an up to date account of
the basic knowledge of all types of building
materials or materials of construction topics of
material science are also incorporated to improve
the utility of the book it is characterised by the
clear methodical and also step by step treatment
of the subject the presentation is comprehensive
and easy to follow this book aims at presenting
the topics of airport engineering written in a
simple manner the subject matter is characterized
by comprehension as well as methodical and easy to
follow style this well known text book now in its
nineteenth edition provides an up to date account
of the basic principles on various functions and
working of railways its excellent material fills a



what men secretly want by james bauer

2023-08-21 2/35
what men

secretly want by
james bauer

significant void in the literature of railway
engineering this text book deals with the design
methods of construction planning alignment and
maintenance of all types of highways and various
other topics such as traffic management road
making machineries drainage arboriculture and
lighting highway economics etc connected with the
subject of highway engineering this edition is
thoroughly revised enlarged completely updated
with plenty of new matter examples and drawings
text developed to meet the needs of engineering
students in industries where turbo machines are
used close correlation between the design and
dynamics disciplines maintained throughout the
text example problems given at the end of each
chapter this well known and comprehensive text
book now in its twenty fifth edition presents in
lucid language the complete and full details of
the various complicated topics on the subject of
building construction the entire subject matter of
this acclaimed book has been split up in two parts
elementary building construction advanced building
construction it is characterised by the clear
methodical and also step by step treatment of the
subject and written in a highly readable style the
si units have been used throughout the book the
book in its present form introduces detailed
descriptions and illustrative solved problems in
the fields of water supply sanitary and
environmental engineering the entire subject
matter has been split up in three parts part i
water supply engineering part ii sanitary
engineering part iii environmental engineering the
first part deals with water supply engineering
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which is related to demand of water for various
purposes in human life sources of water supply
quantity and quality of water treatment and
distribution of water etc the second part deals
with sanitary engineering which is related to
quality and quantity of sewage construction and
design of sewers methods of treatment of sewage
etc the third part discusses various aspects of
environmental engineering including air pollution
noise pollution etc a typical design of a domestic
sewage treatment plant is given in the appendix as
an additional attraction the book now contains 253
140 60 610 self explanatory and neat diagrams
illustrative problems useful tables questions at
the end of chapters it is hoped that the book in
its present form will be extremely useful to the
engineering students preparing for the degree
examinations in civil engineering of all the
indian universities diploma examinations conducted
by various boards of technical education
certificate courses as well as for a m i e u p s c
other similar competitive and professional
examinations subject developed to meet
requirements of students and professionals dealing
with turbo machines both aircraft and industrial
gas turbines covered discussion focussed on
physical principles from introductory nature
symbols and variables used are adequately defined
example problems to calculate flow characteristics
and related design parameter this text book along
with its companion volume ii is designed to cover
the entire syllabi of the subject of thermal
engineering which is inherent in the study of
engineering students the entire matter of the book
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is most comprehensive and presented in lucid
language with number of solved examples neatly
drawn sketches so that the reader can understand
the fundamentals of the subject easily number of
exercises are given at end of appropriate sections
as well as at the end of chapters exercises
subjective questions objective type multiple
choice questions are also included at the end of
chapters the book offers a systematic analysis of
footings i e shallow foundations in a realistic
way using constitutive relationships of the soil
the aim of the book is to deal with the theme
holistically involving the determination of the
constitutive law of the soil and then
proportioning the footing occurring in different
situations in actual practice the book has eleven
chapters after giving an introduction and scope of
the book in the first chapter second and third
chapters are respectively devoted to constitutive
laws of soil and basic stress equations in the
third chapter analysis of strip footings subjected
to central vertical load has been dealt this
analysis has been extended for eccentric inclined
load in the fifth chapter since problems of
shallow foundations resting adjacent to a slope
are of prime importance this aspect has been dealt
in sixth chapter in the seventh chapter analysis
pertaining to square and rectangular footings have
been presented effect of interference between
adjacent footing is covered in chapter eight since
ring footings are usually provided for tanks silos
towers etc ninth chapter is devoted to this added
attraction of the book is its chapter ten in which
footings located in seismic regions have been
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covered effect of embedment below the ground
surface on the behavior of footings located both
in non seismic and seismic regions has been dealt
in the chapter eleven the book is intended for
senior undergraduate postgraduate and ph d
students of civil engineering research scholars
practicing engineers teachers and academicians the
analyses are based on the latest information
available a number of illustrated examples have
been included in the text si units have been used
in the book explosion dynamics structured and
comprehensive introductory guide to understanding
and applying explosion dynamics concepts explosion
dynamics thoroughly explores the physical
phenomena of explosions and enables readers to
understand controlling variables that govern
temperature pressure and rate of increase in
pressure respectively while also providing a
mathematical framework for characterizing and
applying key concepts to promote seamless reader
comprehension this comprehensive textbook provides
working examples case studies and assignments for
self study as well as additional material such as
property data for common gases and dusts which
supports the examples presented throughout the
text written by two highly qualified authors
topics covered in explosion dynamics include
similitude theory similarity solutions nonlinear
systems of differential equations gas dynamics and
chemical kinetics how a flammable mixture of gas
or vapor or a suspension of powder dust particles
or droplets forms in the industrial processing of
hazardous materials range of temperature pressure
and concentration in which a flame can ignite and
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propagate how the rate of pressure rise affects
the overall explosion hazard and the viability of
various explosion protection measures providing a
structured and comprehensive approach to the
subject explosion dynamics is an indispensable
textbook that allows chemistry and engineering
students along with professional engineers and
professionals in the chemical and food industries
to understand the fundamental mathematics and
physics involved in explosions and develop
appropriate protection and prevention measures
this book primarily written to meet the needs of
practicing engineers in a large variety of
industries where reciprocating machines are used
although all of the material is suitable for
college undergraduate level design engineering
courses it is expected that the reader is familiar
with basic to medium level calculus offered at the
college undergraduate level the first chapter of
the book deals with classical vibration theory
starting with a single degree of freedom system to
develop concepts of damping response and unbalance
the second chapter deals with types and
classification of reciprocating machines while the
third chapter discusses detail design aspects of
machine components the fourth chapter introduces
the dynamics of slider and cranks mechanism and
provides explanation of the purpose and motion of
various components the fifth chapter looks into
dynamic forces created in the system and methods
to balance gas pressure and inertia loads the
sixth chapter explains the torsional vibration
theory and looks at the different variables
associated with it chapter seven analyzes flexural
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vibrations and lateral critical speed concepts
together with journal bearings and their impact on
a rotating system advanced analytical techniques
to determine dynamic characteristics of all major
components of reciprocating machinery are
presented in chapter eight methods to mitigate
torsional vibrations in a crankshaft using
absorbers are analyzed in close detail various
mechanisms of flexural excitation sources and
their response on a rotor bearing system are
explored stability of a rotor and different
destabilizing mechanisms are also included in this
chapter techniques in vibration measurement and
balancing of reciprocating and rotating systems
are presented in chapter nine chapter ten looks at
computational fluid dynamics aspects of flow
through intake and exhaust manifolds as well as
fluid flow induced component vibrations chapter
eleven extends this discussion to pressure
pulsations in piping attached to reciprocating
pumps and compressors chapter twelve considers the
interaction between the structural dynamics of
components and noise together with methods to
improve sound quality optimized design of
components of reciprocating machinery for
specified parameters and set target values is
investigated at length in chapter thirteen
practicing engineers interested in applying the
theoretical model to their own operating system
will find case histories shown in chapter
fourteenuseful the special features that
distinguish foundations of community medicine in
its present form are contains well organized
material which is singularly free from repetition
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confusion and uncertainty and which ensures
availability of all the relevant information on a
topic at one place lays adequate stress on applied
aspects of preventive medicine and public health
with focus on indian situation contains detailed
description of public health practices namely
immunization disinfection and sterilization
notification isolation and quarantine public
health surveillance and population screening
extends a managerial treatment to the description
of health organizations health programmes and
health care systems existing in the country
incorporates a comprehensive coverage of physical
social and biological environments laying due
stress on environmental pollution and its control
provides adequate information on occupational
hazards and industrial problems in consideration
of the advancing industrialization in india
encompasses an elaborate exposition on important
issues concerning maternal health infant health
child health adolescent health and geriatric
health in an exclusive section devoted to personal
health care presents a uniquely simplified and
readily intelligible discourse on basic concepts
of epidemiology and statistics which are usually
abhorred by medical students incorporates a
detailed description of the national population
policy and national health policy in consideration
of their crucial importance in the formulation of
national health care programmes for the country
contains numerous comparison tables flowcharts
graphs and diagrams to improve comprehension and
facilitate retention of the subject matter
encloses multiple solved examples on epidemiology
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vital statistics and basic statistics to enable
the students to calculate rates ratios and
statistical values of applied significance
contains elaborate discussion on indian population
problem human disasters as well as emerging and re
emerging diseases provides adequate information on
indian health systems hospital acquired infection
and hospital waste management covers detailed
discussion on adolescent health care mental
disorders and millennium development goals about
the author g m dhaar professor department of
community medicine skims srinagar india irfan
robbani associate professor department of
community medicine skims srinagar india this book
presents the proceedings of the international
conference on health safety fire environment and
allied sciences hsfea 2016 the book highlights the
latest developments in the field of science and
technology aimed at improving health and safety in
the workplace the volume comprises content from
leading scientists engineers and policy makers the
papers included in this volume look at identifying
the limitations of the existing approaches and
open new avenues for future research the book also
looks at the accident and work health records
specifically in asian countries and discusses
measures to improve the asian standards and
implementation issues with regards to workplace
health and safety the contents of this volume will
be of interest to researchers practitioners and
policy makers alike learning analytics in higher
education provides a foundational understanding of
how learning analytics is defined what barriers
and opportunities exist and how it can be used to
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improve practice including strategic planning
course development teaching pedagogy and student
assessment well known contributors provide
empirical theoretical and practical perspectives
on the current use and future potential of
learning analytics for student learning and data
driven decision making ways to effectively
evaluate and research learning analytics
integration of learning analytics into practice
organizational barriers and opportunities for
harnessing big data to create and support use of
these tools and ethical considerations related to
privacy and consent designed to give readers a
practical and theoretical foundation in learning
analytics and how data can support student success
in higher education this book is a valuable
resource for scholars and administrators this
textbook on fire dynamics provides a comprehensive
description of fuels involved in fires definitions
related to fire thermodynamics for fire
calculations basics of transport processes and
fundamental aspects of combustion related to fire
physical descriptions of premixed and non premixed
flames detailed analysis of the characteristics of
fires from solid and liquid fuels including
ignition spread and burning rates and physical
aspects of fire plumes compartment fires and dust
fires the contents also highlight fundamental
aspects related to the evaporation of liquid fuels
and pyrolysis of solid fuels which are explained
with simplified mathematical expressions the book
includes pedagogical features such as worked
examples to illustrate mathematical calculations
involved in fire analysis and end of chapter
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review questions this book proves useful for
students researchers and industry professionals
alike these proceedings include papers presented
at the international conference on research and
advanced technology in fire safety firesafety 2017
which took place at university of cantabria
santander spain during last decade our research
group organized several on day events and in this
sense the success of this conference is a tribute
for that continued effort to exchange knowledge on
this discipline between experts from all parts of
the world this congress represents an excellent
agora for researchers and engineers to present and
discuss new and innovative approaches in addition
this event is a unique opportunity for spanish
speaker scientific and technological community to
receive them from top references the need for
expertise in this field is also increasing in this
geographical context the fifth international
conference on advanced manufacturing systems and
technology amst 99 aims at presenting up to date
information on the latest developments research
results and industrial experience in the field of
machining of conventional and advanced materials
high speed machining forming modeling
nonconventional machining processes new tool
materials and tool systems rapid prototyping life
cycle of products and quality assurance thus
providing an international forum for a beneficial
exchange of ideas and furthering a favourable
cooperation between research and industry building
materials and construction is primarily written
for the students of civil engineering to make them
familiar with building materials and construction
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practices to build their interest in the field the
book starts with explanation of building material
concepts and goes on to explain all the important
materials like lime bricks cement timber concrete
etc in separate chapters following the same flow
as prescribed in major universities special
emphasis is given on construction materials such
as foundation work stone and brick masonry
plastering work door and window design roof and
floors dpc etc despite the large volume of
publications devoted to neural networks fuzzy
logic and evolutionary programming few address the
applications of computational intelligence in
design and manufacturing computational
intelligence in manufacturing handbook fills this
void as it covers the most recent advances in this
area and state of the art applications this
comprehensive handbook contains an excellent
balance of tutorials and new results that allows
you to obtain current information understand
technical details assess research potentials and
define future directions of the field
manufacturing applications play a leading role in
progress and this handbook gives you a ready
reference to guide you easily through these
developments data mining for design and
manufacturing methods and applications is the
first book that brings together research and
applications for data mining within design and
manufacturing the aim of the book is 1 to clarify
the integration of data mining in engineering
design and manufacturing 2 to present a wide range
of domains to which data mining can be applied 3
to demonstrate the essential need for symbiotic
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collaboration of expertise in design and
manufacturing data mining and information
technology and 4 to illustrate how to overcome
central problems in design and manufacturing
environments the book also presents formal tools
required to extract valuable information from
design and manufacturing data and facilitates
interdisciplinary problem solving for enhanced
decision making audience the book is aimed at both
academic and practising audiences it can serve as
a reference or textbook for senior or graduate
level students in engineering computer and
management sciences who are interested in data
mining technologies the book will be useful for
practitioners interested in utilizing data mining
techniques in design and manufacturing as well as
for computer software developers engaged in
developing data mining tools the purpose of this
edited book is to bring together the ideas and
findings of data mining researchers and
bioinformaticians by discussing cutting edge
research topics such as gene expressions protein
rna structure prediction phylogenetics sequence
and structural motifs genomics and proteomics gene
findings drug design rnai and microrna analysis
text mining in bioinformatics modelling of
biochemical pathways biomedical ontologies system
biology and pathways and biological database
management
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Turbo-Machinery Dynamics
2005-05-05

this comprehensive text details the design
development and operation of turbo machinery
starting with the fundamentals of thermodynamics
and advancing to the latest trends in the
development and production of turbo machines the
author provides in depth methods for analyzing new
design procedures and maximizing their structural
integrity and operating efficiency

Bridge Engineering
2009-01-01

the book aims at presenting the topics of bridge
engineering expressed in simple and lucid language
the presentation is comprehensive and methodical
as well as interesting and easy to follow

Bridge Engineering
1984

this well known text book provides an up to date
account of the basic knowledge of all types of
building materials or materials of construction
topics of material science are also incorporated
to improve the utility of the book it is
characterised by the clear methodical and also
step by step treatment of the subject the
presentation is comprehensive and easy to follow
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Engineering Materials [Material
Science]
2008-01-01

this book aims at presenting the topics of airport
engineering written in a simple manner the subject
matter is characterized by comprehension as well
as methodical and easy to follow style

Highway Engineering
2004

this well known text book now in its nineteenth
edition provides an up to date account of the
basic principles on various functions and working
of railways its excellent material fills a
significant void in the literature of railway
engineering

AIRPORT ENGINEERING
2008-01-01

this text book deals with the design methods of
construction planning alignment and maintenance of
all types of highways and various other topics
such as traffic management road making machineries
drainage arboriculture and lighting highway
economics etc connected with the subject of
highway engineering this edition is thoroughly
revised enlarged completely updated with plenty of
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new matter examples and drawings

Water Supply and Sanitary
Engineering
1990

text developed to meet the needs of engineering
students in industries where turbo machines are
used close correlation between the design and
dynamics disciplines maintained throughout the
text example problems given at the end of each
chapter

Principles of Railway Engineering
1964

this well known and comprehensive text book now in
its twenty fifth edition presents in lucid
language the complete and full details of the
various complicated topics on the subject of
building construction the entire subject matter of
this acclaimed book has been split up in two parts
elementary building construction advanced building
construction it is characterised by the clear
methodical and also step by step treatment of the
subject and written in a highly readable style the
si units have been used throughout the book

RAILWAY ENGINEERING
2008-01-01
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the book in its present form introduces detailed
descriptions and illustrative solved problems in
the fields of water supply sanitary and
environmental engineering the entire subject
matter has been split up in three parts part i
water supply engineering part ii sanitary
engineering part iii environmental engineering the
first part deals with water supply engineering
which is related to demand of water for various
purposes in human life sources of water supply
quantity and quality of water treatment and
distribution of water etc the second part deals
with sanitary engineering which is related to
quality and quantity of sewage construction and
design of sewers methods of treatment of sewage
etc the third part discusses various aspects of
environmental engineering including air pollution
noise pollution etc a typical design of a domestic
sewage treatment plant is given in the appendix as
an additional attraction the book now contains 253
140 60 610 self explanatory and neat diagrams
illustrative problems useful tables questions at
the end of chapters it is hoped that the book in
its present form will be extremely useful to the
engineering students preparing for the degree
examinations in civil engineering of all the
indian universities diploma examinations conducted
by various boards of technical education
certificate courses as well as for a m i e u p s c
other similar competitive and professional
examinations
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Building Construction
2004

subject developed to meet requirements of students
and professionals dealing with turbo machines both
aircraft and industrial gas turbines covered
discussion focussed on physical principles from
introductory nature symbols and variables used are
adequately defined example problems to calculate
flow characteristics and related design parameter

HIGHWAY ENGINEERING
2008-01-01

this text book along with its companion volume ii
is designed to cover the entire syllabi of the
subject of thermal engineering which is inherent
in the study of engineering students the entire
matter of the book is most comprehensive and
presented in lucid language with number of solved
examples neatly drawn sketches so that the reader
can understand the fundamentals of the subject
easily number of exercises are given at end of
appropriate sections as well as at the end of
chapters exercises subjective questions objective
type multiple choice questions are also included
at the end of chapters

Structural Dynamics of Turbo-
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machines
2012

the book offers a systematic analysis of footings
i e shallow foundations in a realistic way using
constitutive relationships of the soil the aim of
the book is to deal with the theme holistically
involving the determination of the constitutive
law of the soil and then proportioning the footing
occurring in different situations in actual
practice the book has eleven chapters after giving
an introduction and scope of the book in the first
chapter second and third chapters are respectively
devoted to constitutive laws of soil and basic
stress equations in the third chapter analysis of
strip footings subjected to central vertical load
has been dealt this analysis has been extended for
eccentric inclined load in the fifth chapter since
problems of shallow foundations resting adjacent
to a slope are of prime importance this aspect has
been dealt in sixth chapter in the seventh chapter
analysis pertaining to square and rectangular
footings have been presented effect of
interference between adjacent footing is covered
in chapter eight since ring footings are usually
provided for tanks silos towers etc ninth chapter
is devoted to this added attraction of the book is
its chapter ten in which footings located in
seismic regions have been covered effect of
embedment below the ground surface on the behavior
of footings located both in non seismic and
seismic regions has been dealt in the chapter
eleven the book is intended for senior
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undergraduate postgraduate and ph d students of
civil engineering research scholars practicing
engineers teachers and academicians the analyses
are based on the latest information available a
number of illustrated examples have been included
in the text si units have been used in the book

Trends In Automobile Engineering
2007-01-01

explosion dynamics structured and comprehensive
introductory guide to understanding and applying
explosion dynamics concepts explosion dynamics
thoroughly explores the physical phenomena of
explosions and enables readers to understand
controlling variables that govern temperature
pressure and rate of increase in pressure
respectively while also providing a mathematical
framework for characterizing and applying key
concepts to promote seamless reader comprehension
this comprehensive textbook provides working
examples case studies and assignments for self
study as well as additional material such as
property data for common gases and dusts which
supports the examples presented throughout the
text written by two highly qualified authors
topics covered in explosion dynamics include
similitude theory similarity solutions nonlinear
systems of differential equations gas dynamics and
chemical kinetics how a flammable mixture of gas
or vapor or a suspension of powder dust particles
or droplets forms in the industrial processing of
hazardous materials range of temperature pressure
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and concentration in which a flame can ignite and
propagate how the rate of pressure rise affects
the overall explosion hazard and the viability of
various explosion protection measures providing a
structured and comprehensive approach to the
subject explosion dynamics is an indispensable
textbook that allows chemistry and engineering
students along with professional engineers and
professionals in the chemical and food industries
to understand the fundamental mathematics and
physics involved in explosions and develop
appropriate protection and prevention measures

Building Construction
2009-01-01

this book primarily written to meet the needs of
practicing engineers in a large variety of
industries where reciprocating machines are used
although all of the material is suitable for
college undergraduate level design engineering
courses it is expected that the reader is familiar
with basic to medium level calculus offered at the
college undergraduate level the first chapter of
the book deals with classical vibration theory
starting with a single degree of freedom system to
develop concepts of damping response and unbalance
the second chapter deals with types and
classification of reciprocating machines while the
third chapter discusses detail design aspects of
machine components the fourth chapter introduces
the dynamics of slider and cranks mechanism and
provides explanation of the purpose and motion of
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various components the fifth chapter looks into
dynamic forces created in the system and methods
to balance gas pressure and inertia loads the
sixth chapter explains the torsional vibration
theory and looks at the different variables
associated with it chapter seven analyzes flexural
vibrations and lateral critical speed concepts
together with journal bearings and their impact on
a rotating system advanced analytical techniques
to determine dynamic characteristics of all major
components of reciprocating machinery are
presented in chapter eight methods to mitigate
torsional vibrations in a crankshaft using
absorbers are analyzed in close detail various
mechanisms of flexural excitation sources and
their response on a rotor bearing system are
explored stability of a rotor and different
destabilizing mechanisms are also included in this
chapter techniques in vibration measurement and
balancing of reciprocating and rotating systems
are presented in chapter nine chapter ten looks at
computational fluid dynamics aspects of flow
through intake and exhaust manifolds as well as
fluid flow induced component vibrations chapter
eleven extends this discussion to pressure
pulsations in piping attached to reciprocating
pumps and compressors chapter twelve considers the
interaction between the structural dynamics of
components and noise together with methods to
improve sound quality optimized design of
components of reciprocating machinery for
specified parameters and set target values is
investigated at length in chapter thirteen
practicing engineers interested in applying the
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theoretical model to their own operating system
will find case histories shown in chapter
fourteenuseful

Water Supply And Sanitary
Engineering
2005

the special features that distinguish foundations
of community medicine in its present form are
contains well organized material which is
singularly free from repetition confusion and
uncertainty and which ensures availability of all
the relevant information on a topic at one place
lays adequate stress on applied aspects of
preventive medicine and public health with focus
on indian situation contains detailed description
of public health practices namely immunization
disinfection and sterilization notification
isolation and quarantine public health
surveillance and population screening extends a
managerial treatment to the description of health
organizations health programmes and health care
systems existing in the country incorporates a
comprehensive coverage of physical social and
biological environments laying due stress on
environmental pollution and its control provides
adequate information on occupational hazards and
industrial problems in consideration of the
advancing industrialization in india encompasses
an elaborate exposition on important issues
concerning maternal health infant health child
health adolescent health and geriatric health in
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an exclusive section devoted to personal health
care presents a uniquely simplified and readily
intelligible discourse on basic concepts of
epidemiology and statistics which are usually
abhorred by medical students incorporates a
detailed description of the national population
policy and national health policy in consideration
of their crucial importance in the formulation of
national health care programmes for the country
contains numerous comparison tables flowcharts
graphs and diagrams to improve comprehension and
facilitate retention of the subject matter
encloses multiple solved examples on epidemiology
vital statistics and basic statistics to enable
the students to calculate rates ratios and
statistical values of applied significance
contains elaborate discussion on indian population
problem human disasters as well as emerging and re
emerging diseases provides adequate information on
indian health systems hospital acquired infection
and hospital waste management covers detailed
discussion on adolescent health care mental
disorders and millennium development goals about
the author g m dhaar professor department of
community medicine skims srinagar india irfan
robbani associate professor department of
community medicine skims srinagar india

Theory and Practice in Gas
Turbines
2012-09

this book presents the proceedings of the
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international conference on health safety fire
environment and allied sciences hsfea 2016 the
book highlights the latest developments in the
field of science and technology aimed at improving
health and safety in the workplace the volume
comprises content from leading scientists
engineers and policy makers the papers included in
this volume look at identifying the limitations of
the existing approaches and open new avenues for
future research the book also looks at the
accident and work health records specifically in
asian countries and discusses measures to improve
the asian standards and implementation issues with
regards to workplace health and safety the
contents of this volume will be of interest to
researchers practitioners and policy makers alike

Engineering Materials
1998

learning analytics in higher education provides a
foundational understanding of how learning
analytics is defined what barriers and
opportunities exist and how it can be used to
improve practice including strategic planning
course development teaching pedagogy and student
assessment well known contributors provide
empirical theoretical and practical perspectives
on the current use and future potential of
learning analytics for student learning and data
driven decision making ways to effectively
evaluate and research learning analytics
integration of learning analytics into practice
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organizational barriers and opportunities for
harnessing big data to create and support use of
these tools and ethical considerations related to
privacy and consent designed to give readers a
practical and theoretical foundation in learning
analytics and how data can support student success
in higher education this book is a valuable
resource for scholars and administrators

Engineering Materials (Material
Science).
2014

this textbook on fire dynamics provides a
comprehensive description of fuels involved in
fires definitions related to fire thermodynamics
for fire calculations basics of transport
processes and fundamental aspects of combustion
related to fire physical descriptions of premixed
and non premixed flames detailed analysis of the
characteristics of fires from solid and liquid
fuels including ignition spread and burning rates
and physical aspects of fire plumes compartment
fires and dust fires the contents also highlight
fundamental aspects related to the evaporation of
liquid fuels and pyrolysis of solid fuels which
are explained with simplified mathematical
expressions the book includes pedagogical features
such as worked examples to illustrate mathematical
calculations involved in fire analysis and end of
chapter review questions this book proves useful
for students researchers and industry
professionals alike
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Highway Engineering
1989

these proceedings include papers presented at the
international conference on research and advanced
technology in fire safety firesafety 2017 which
took place at university of cantabria santander
spain during last decade our research group
organized several on day events and in this sense
the success of this conference is a tribute for
that continued effort to exchange knowledge on
this discipline between experts from all parts of
the world this congress represents an excellent
agora for researchers and engineers to present and
discuss new and innovative approaches in addition
this event is a unique opportunity for spanish
speaker scientific and technological community to
receive them from top references the need for
expertise in this field is also increasing in this
geographical context

Thermal Engineering
2008-01-01

the fifth international conference on advanced
manufacturing systems and technology amst 99 aims
at presenting up to date information on the latest
developments research results and industrial
experience in the field of machining of
conventional and advanced materials high speed
machining forming modeling nonconventional
machining processes new tool materials and tool
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systems rapid prototyping life cycle of products
and quality assurance thus providing an
international forum for a beneficial exchange of
ideas and furthering a favourable cooperation
between research and industry

Airport Engineering
2017-12-14

building materials and construction is primarily
written for the students of civil engineering to
make them familiar with building materials and
construction practices to build their interest in
the field the book starts with explanation of
building material concepts and goes on to explain
all the important materials like lime bricks
cement timber concrete etc in separate chapters
following the same flow as prescribed in major
universities special emphasis is given on
construction materials such as foundation work
stone and brick masonry plastering work door and
window design roof and floors dpc etc

Shallow Foundations and Soil
Constitutive Laws
2023-06-08

despite the large volume of publications devoted
to neural networks fuzzy logic and evolutionary
programming few address the applications of
computational intelligence in design and
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manufacturing computational intelligence in
manufacturing handbook fills this void as it
covers the most recent advances in this area and
state of the art applications this comprehensive
handbook contains an excellent balance of
tutorials and new results that allows you to
obtain current information understand technical
details assess research potentials and define
future directions of the field manufacturing
applications play a leading role in progress and
this handbook gives you a ready reference to guide
you easily through these developments

Explosion Dynamics
2006

data mining for design and manufacturing methods
and applications is the first book that brings
together research and applications for data mining
within design and manufacturing the aim of the
book is 1 to clarify the integration of data
mining in engineering design and manufacturing 2
to present a wide range of domains to which data
mining can be applied 3 to demonstrate the
essential need for symbiotic collaboration of
expertise in design and manufacturing data mining
and information technology and 4 to illustrate how
to overcome central problems in design and
manufacturing environments the book also presents
formal tools required to extract valuable
information from design and manufacturing data and
facilitates interdisciplinary problem solving for
enhanced decision making audience the book is
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aimed at both academic and practising audiences it
can serve as a reference or textbook for senior or
graduate level students in engineering computer
and management sciences who are interested in data
mining technologies the book will be useful for
practitioners interested in utilizing data mining
techniques in design and manufacturing as well as
for computer software developers engaged in
developing data mining tools

Reciprocating Machinery Dynamics
2008

the purpose of this edited book is to bring
together the ideas and findings of data mining
researchers and bioinformaticians by discussing
cutting edge research topics such as gene
expressions protein rna structure prediction
phylogenetics sequence and structural motifs
genomics and proteomics gene findings drug design
rnai and microrna analysis text mining in
bioinformatics modelling of biochemical pathways
biomedical ontologies system biology and pathways
and biological database management

Foundations of Community
Medicine, 2/e
2018-01-08
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Advances in Fire and Process
Safety
2018-08-06

Learning Analytics in Higher
Education
2022-02-01

Mechanism of Fires
1972

National Catalogue of University
Level Books, 1971
2017-10-25

Research and Advanced Technology
in Fire Safety
1986
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Indian Book Industry
2014-05-04

AMST'99 - Advanced Manufacturing
Systems and Technology
1970

Irrigation & Power
2000-12-27

Building Materials and
Construction
2013-03-14

Computational Intelligence In
Manufacturing Handbook
2007-06-11

Data Mining for Design and
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Manufacturing
1991

Knowledge Discovery in
Bioinformatics
1966

Asian Environment

Proceedings
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